
CALLING ALL 
GRADUATE 
STUDENTS & 
POSTDOCS: 

Faculty positions in higher education 
usually require teaching statements.
Come to our Writing a Teaching Statement workshop
Wednesday, February 19 (3:30-5:00 p.m.) in Gerberding 142

Discover what teaching statements can look like, how to develop 
one (even if you have never been a TA), review examples, and 
brainstorm with peers.

Register at bit.ly/teachingStatement

washington.edu/teaching/  |  theCTL@uw.edu 


